
Please be advised that Effective November 1, 2021 the Company will discontinue the 
After Tax Credit Union Deduction Program.  Our records indicate that you may currently be a 
participant in this Program.  
 
If you have a Credit Union Deduction on your ePay Statement (after-tax deduction), this 
deduction will automatically be re-routed to your normal payment method (bank account) 
beginning November 1, 2021.  The final Credit Union Deduction will be on October 29 and no 
action is required to stop the deductions, this Notice is for your information only. 
 
Today, all employees have the ability to elect a bank account (any bank including a credit union) 
to have their entire pay directly deposited.  This process uses their individual bank account 
number and bank routing number. Funds are deposited directly to the employees bank 
account.  Any rejected funds are returned to the company by the bank and paid to the 
employees via paper check. 
 
Employees currently using the after-tax credit union deduction will have it automatically stopped 
following the October 29th pay date, no action is required by employees for this stoppage.   
 
The Chrysler Credit Union Council wants employees to know that many credit unions allow you 
to link external bank accounts and transfer money for no fee. Employees should work with their 
credit union if they still require deposits into their credit union account on a regular basis.    
 
Employees can change their direct deposit account on file with the Company at any 
time.  Instructions can be found here  
 
If you wish to stop your credit union deduction sooner than November 1st please Visit Employee 
Central, search Credit Union and submit a cancel request. 
	


